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Good Practice Note: Integration of Road Safety Considerations



in Transit-Oriented Development projects

This note has been prepared by WRI India as part of the assignment: “Integration of Road Safety
Considerations in Transit-Oriented Development Projects” for the World Bank with funding from UK AID,
through the Global Road Safety Facility (GRSF).
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